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We have had a lovely week back with lots of outdoor learning in the edible 

classroom and an amazing trip to see the cricket.  Thank you to everyone who 

supported with this. Hopefully we can have lots more visits in the near future.  

 

School Uniform 

We have had some stock in for uniform for 2022-2023.  We have been informed 

of some slight increase in prices from the uniform provider and new prices can be 

seen below.  No hoodies are allowed in school but I appreciate that parents may 

not want to purchase new clothing for school leavers.  However, please note that 

from September, no hoodies will be permitted and any child coming into school 

with a hoodie will have it exchanged for a school jumper to loan for the day from 

a store that we keep. We have a lot of issues with hoodies at school and so this is 

why it is part of our policy.  

 

We are also offering new school uniform PE jumpers and joggers for September. 

Order forms will be sent out shortly. 

 

Items Cost Items Cost 
Blue sweatshirt with logo £10.00 Blue stripe shorts for PE £5.00 

Blue cardigan with logo £11.00 White t shirt with logo for PE £5.00 

Polo shirt with logo £6.50 Blue PE Bags £4.50 

Reversible coat with logo £11.00 Black PE jumper with logo £10.00 

Pinafore dress £15.50 Black PE joggers with logo  £10.00 

Book Bag £4.50   

PE Bag £4.50   

  

School Uniform Grant 

If you are in receipt of free school meals and you have a child/ren in Reception – 

Year 6, you can apply for a uniform grant of £125 per child.  More details can be 

found here: https://gov.wales/pupil-development-grant-access 

 

Herbie’s Pre-loved School Uniform Pop up Shop 
We have so many items available in our pop up shop (inside the main Reception).  

We will be opening this every Friday after school from Herbie’s Hut.  All we ask 

for is a small donation.  
 

Thank you for your continued support, have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Marsh  
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